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August 16, 2021  

 

Mr. Stafford,  

This is a follow-up communication to your public records request submitted to the City of 
Bellbrook dated August 5, 2021.  

In accordance with the Ohio Public Records Act, the City of Bellbrook has complied with your 
public records request to the extent that the request asked for reasonably identifiable public 
records maintained by the City which are subject to disclosure under the provisions of the Ohio 
Public Records Act.  

Please let this serve as my official public records request for all emails, text messages, letters, Between 
Doug Doherty, Bellbrook Police Chief and Melissa Dodd between the time frame, 1/1/2019 and 
6/1/2021, where the subject matter concerns John M. Stafford or the Vote No Movement. 

There are no texts, emails, or letters between these two City employees concerning either 
John M. Stafford or the Vote No Movement. 

 

The City has assembled the records responsive to your public records request which are subject 
to disclosure under the provisions of the Ohio Public Records Act and all records applicable to 
this request are being provided. If you have any questions regarding the information above or 
this public records request, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Thank you. 

Pamela Timmons 
Clerk of Council 
City of Bellbrook Ohio 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 


